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Public and Political File 
 

 

A recent review of station public file materials suggests that some requests for broadcast time 

made by or on behalf of candidates for public office may not have been not uploaded to the online public 

file within one business day. Licensee believes that in some instances, the request actually was 

transmitted to Licensee on a later date than the “request date” listed on the relevant document. Other 

public file materials may be missing or incomplete. Licensee takes its obligations very seriously and is 

prepared to help assure that required documentation will contain all appropriate information and will be 

placed in the online public file in a timely manner. 

 

 Licensee is an affiliate of QueenB Radio Wisconsin, Inc. (“QBRW”). On February 26, 2021, the 

Media Bureau of the Federal Communications Commission (the "Bureau") and entered into a Consent 

Decree with QBRW for the purpose of terminating the Bureau’s investigation into QBRW's compliance 

with Section 315(e)(3) of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, and Section 73.1943(c) of the 

Commission’s rules, relating to the maintenance of online political files. See File No. POL-020121-

269239 (DA 21- 239). To resolve the matter, QBRW agreed to implement a comprehensive Compliance 

Plan with respect to future compliance with Section 315(e)(3) and Section 73.1943(c). 


